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                  Director’s Note 

           
 
 
 
 
Service Hours By appointment only ​​   Donation Hours  ​  
Monday: 9 a.m.-5 p.m.  
Tuesday: 10 a.m.-6 p.m.  
Wednesday & Thursday:10 a.m.-5 p.m.  
Friday: 9 a.m.-1 p.m.  
 

Physical Address: 6203 Menaul Blvd. NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87110  
 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 94735  
Albuquerque, NM 87199  
 

Contact Information: 
director@locker505.org 
505-294-1647  
www.locker505.org 
Please contact us for referral forms at 
referrals@locker505.org 
 

Locker # 505 Family and Friends, 

Celebrating Another Incredible Year at Locker #505! 

As we wrap up another remarkable year, it's truly amazing to 
reflect on the impact we've made together. This year, Locker 
#505 proudly served nearly 4,800 students, ensuring they had 
the clothing and resources they needed to feel confident and 
ready for school. 

This achievement would not have been possible without the 
unwavering support of our incredible volunteers, generous 
donors, and dedicated community members. Your kindness and 
commitment have helped transform the lives of so many 
children, and we are beyond grateful for all that you do. 

As we transition into summer, Locker #505 will be closed 
beginning Thursday, June 5, 2025, and will reopen on 
Tuesday, July 22, 2025. We appreciate your support and look 
forward to another incredible year of serving students when we 
return! 

Thank you for being a part of this journey with us. We look 
forward to continuing our mission and making an even greater 
difference in the year ahead!  

If you have questions please feel free to contact me at 
director@locker505.org or 505-294-1647. 
 
Fondly, 
 
Kim Kerschen 
Director 
Locker # 505 
Students Clothing Bank 
 

 

**We will begin accepting Referrals on July 23, 2025** 
 

mailto:director@locker505.org
http://www.locker505.org
mailto:referrals@locker505.org
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CURRENT NEEDS LIST: 
Individual toiletries - shampoo, conditioner, body 
wash, and lotion  
Full size toiletries - conditioner and body wash 
 
Girls shirts - 7, 8, 12, 16 and 18  
Boys shirts - 7, 8, 12, 14, 16 and 18 
Boys jeans - 5 - 18 
Girls jeans - 6 - 18 
Women's underwear (new) - 5, 9 and 10 
Men's underwear (new) - Small - XL  
Boys underwear (new) - 8, 10/12 and 14/16 
Boys socks (new) - Large 
Girls socks (new) - Large  
Men's shoes (new) - 7, 12, 13, 14 and up 
Boys shoes (new) - 13, 1, 2 and 3 
Girls shoes (new) - 12, 13 and 4 
Men’s Sweats - Small - 2X 
 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3LPW5ZQ61RSUU?
ref_=list_d_wl_lfu_nav_2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are also now collecting 
school supplies/backpacks for 
the  upcoming school year! 
 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

●​ We will start accepting Referrals  
July 23, 2025 

●​ First Day to see students for 
Fall Semester July 30, 2025 
 

 
 

 
 
A huge thank you to all of our incredible 
volunteer groups for the month of May! 
Your time, dedication, and kindness have 
made a lasting impact, and we are so 
grateful for each and every one of you.  
No one is more cherished in this world 
than those who lighten the burdens of 
others. 
 

●​ Nusenda Credit Union 
●​ Faith Lutheran Church 
●​ Eastern Hills Christian Academy 
●​ Hewlett Packard 
●​ ACE Charter High School 
●​ Eldorado High School 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3LPW5ZQ61RSUU?ref_=list_d_wl_lfu_nav_2
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Exciting News from Locker #505! 

Locker #505 is hitting the road! We are thrilled to announce the 
launch of our new bus outreach program, designed to bring 
clothing and essential supplies directly to students in need across 
the state of New Mexico. 

This initiative will allow us to expand our reach beyond the Albuquerque Metro Area, ensuring 
that children in underserved communities have access to the resources they need to feel 
confident and prepared for school. By taking our mission on the road, we can provide students 
with the same welcoming and supportive experience they receive at our main facility—right in 
their own communities. 

Stay tuned for more details in the coming months as we finalize plans for this exciting new 
chapter. We can’t wait to share more and continue making a difference across the State of New 
Mexico!  
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Locker #505 Joins Blue Door Neighborhood Center for 
a Community Celebration! 

Locker #505 was thrilled to attend the Mother’s Day and 
Women’s Health Month event hosted by Blue Door 
Neighborhood Center! This wonderful gathering brought 
together organizations dedicated to providing valuable 
resources and support to families in our community. 

We are always grateful for opportunities to connect with 
the community, share information about our services, and 
ensure that families know about the resources available to 
support students in need. Events like these allow us to 
continue spreading awareness and strengthening our 
mission to provide essential clothing and supplies for 
children. 

Thank you to Blue Door Neighborhood Center for hosting such a meaningful event, and to 
everyone who stopped by our booth to learn more about Locker #505. We look forward to many 
more opportunities to engage and serve!  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Locker #505 will be closed beginning June 5, 2025, and will 
reopen on Tuesday, July 22, 2025. 

During this time, donations can still be made at the following 
locations that generously accept contributions on our behalf: 

●​ Weems Hazen Law Office 
106 Wellesley Dr SE 

●​ A Ah Some Nails 
3006 Altez St NE 

●​ Big Frog Custom T-Shirts and More 
6001 San Mateo Blvd NE 

●​ New Mexico United Shop 
3500 Central Ave SE 

●​ Sylvan Learning Center 
10555 Montgomery Blvd NE, Suite 70 
10200 Golf Course Rd NW, Suite G 

●​ Slate Street Billiards 
2003 Southern Blvd SE, Suite 139  

We truly appreciate your support in ensuring students continue to receive the essentials 
they need. Thank you for being part of our mission! 
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Locker #505 Needs Your Vote! 
We are honored to be selected as one of the finalists for ABQ Mom’s 2025 Nonprofit 
Spotlight, and we need your help to win! Your vote could help Locker #505 will receive a 
media marketing package and the full support of the ABQ Mom community—allowing us 
to reach and serve even more students in need. 

Voting ends June 13, 2025, so don’t wait—cast your vote as soon as you can and help 
us continue making a difference in the lives of children throughout Albuquerque! 

Thank you for your support—we couldn’t do this without you! 

https://abqmom.com/around_abq/vote-for-abq-moms-2025-nonprofit-spotlight 

 

  

https://abqmom.com/around_abq/vote-for-abq-moms-2025-nonprofit-spotlight

